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ANNOUNCEMENT

TO SEASON TICKET HOLDERS.

Dear Sir or Madam:—

Owing to lack of funds it is impossible to complete the season of 20 concerts.
The last concert will be held on February 18th, making 14 for the season, unless
more funds come in. There will be no regular concert next Sunday, February
11th, on account of the Benefit Entertainment in the evening.

Season tickets for the December 24th and February 11th concerts and for
any date from February 18th on will be good for the February 18th concert. This
has been decided so that subscribers wishing to send some of their friends to this
last concert will be given the opportunity of using up some of their cancelled
tickets and the best available seats will be given them by exchanging at Box
Office before the concert.

Sufficient cash is held in reserve to refund subscribers for.tickets not used
and arrangements to redeem these will be made later.

THE MONTREAL ORCHESTRA.

February 6th, 1934.
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Technique procédé industriel

Dimensions 8,6 x 14 cm
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